Fw: Leverett Spencer House

William Warner <townplanner@haddam.org>
Tue 4/20/2021 7:34 AM

To: Rachel Francisco <landuse@®haddam.org>

From: Mark Stephens <mark.w.stephens@snet.net>
Sent: Monday, April 19, 2021 8:52 PM

To: William Warner <townplanner@haddam.org>
Subject: Leverett Spencer House

Dear Bill Warner:

Please accept this letter of support for the plan put forth by the Friends of the Cove to move the Leverett
Spencer House,

Our family moved to one of the Lake Avenue Worker's Housing (1875) homes in 1979. We moved to the
Orlando Burr House (1882) on Maple Avenue in 1986, We deeply appreciate this vintage of antique
house and its place in history.

It would be a real shame to lose this opportunity to save a piece of this rich history.
It would be a real shame to lose this opportunity to move forward with the Cove.

Thank you,
Mark Stephens and Gail Christie

33 Maple Ave
Higganum



